

Ottawa, Ontario K1A 0A2

May 12, 2016

Dear Mr. Parsons:

Congratulations! It is my pleasure to inform you that you have been selected as a 2015 recipient of the Prime Minister's Awards for Teaching Excellence or Excellence in Early Childhood Education. You have been awarded a Certificate of Achievement placing you among the very best educators in Canada.

The Prime Minister's Awards program recognizes outstanding educators who encourage and enable students to reach their full potential or who help young children make the best possible start in life. As Prime Minister and teacher, I can appreciate the hard work and dedication that has earned you this national recognition.

You are a model of excellence whose high standards, commitment and creativity inspires both your students and the children in your care, and your colleagues alike. I also appreciate the devotion you have shown, day after day, and the positive impact this has, and will continue to have, on a new generation of Canadians.

Thank you for your contribution to excellence in education in Canada. You can be very proud of this fine achievement.

Sincerely,

Tun